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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Bill Persson to a Correction Notice-Complaint Inspection at 779 SIXTH STREET EAST.

(Egress windows is the only item listed on the paperwork)

March 16, 2011

No hearing necessary.  Recommend variance on west bedroom egress window dimensions.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of Bill Persson to a Correction Notice-Complaint Inspection at 779
SIXTH STREET EAST, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony
of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council Grant a 3.5-inch variance on the
openable height of the egress window in the west bedroom; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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